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RECOVERED

On October 232010, concerned boaters in the South Allouette River contacted Stolen Boats Canada
regarding a suspicious vessel abandoned in the river. Cst Poitras of the Coquitlam RCMP Rural Policing
Unit was notified and immediately attended to the vessel. Through his investigation, he determined
that the Yamaha outboard on the vessel, had been stolen from the Fraser River in Maple Ridge during
the month of October. The vessel that was stolen with the engine is still at large . A vessel theft bulletin
will follow.

If you have any information on this engine or can assist in the identification of the vessel that it was
attached to at the time of its recovery, please contact Constable Matt POITRAS at the Coquitlam RCMP
Detachment at 604-945-1550.




